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 Our exciting new Locum booking tool – Locum Hub Wales has now launched!  Are you ready? 

Locum Hub Wales supports Locums, GP Practices and Health Boards to find suitable, effective and streamlined 

solutions for their Locum needs.  Locum Hub Wales is the new home of the All Wales Locum Register. 

Action needed : 

 All Practice Managers can now register on the site.  Don’t forget to state that you work in your Practice 

when you create your profile. 

 View and post Locum Shifts. 

TIP:  Locum Hub Wales works best with Google Chrome. 
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If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us: 
 
Tel:   01792 860490/0498 
Email:    NWSSP.PrimaryCareWNWRS@Wales.nhs.uk 
 
  

You can also visit our website at: http://www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk  

 

 

 
 

    

With working arrangements for Practices changing on a 

regular basis, due to the ongoing Coronavirus Pandemic, 

arrangements for GMPI cover have been clarified in a 

document produced by our Legal and Risk team.  Please 

click on the link below to read this important document, 

which outlines the guidance for GMPI during the 

Coronavirus outbreak. 

Indemnity Arrangements During the Coronavirus 

Pandemic 

If any Practice requires additional support or help with 

the WNWRS during this difficult time, please email 

nwssp.primarycarewnwrs@wales.nhs.uk who will be 

happy to discuss additional support for practices on an 

individual basis. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Focus on: Absence 

Following feedback from Practice Managers, in 

Quarter 3 (July-September) please record long term 

absences in this area of the Staff Record, where 

resources are needed to cover the absence eg. 

Maternity leave or Long Term Sick Absence. 

Action needed : Practice Managers to check all 

Long Term Absences are logged in this area. 

Hints and Tips 

     

Have you entered a Staff Record twice by mistake?  If so, 

please email nwssp.primarycarewnwrs@wales.nhs.uk 

who will be able to delete the duplicate for you.  Please 

include clear instructions on which record to delete, 
including screenshots where possible.    

www.locumhubwales.co.uk  

 

Data extract – 30th June 2020. 

Thank you to all Practices who logged in and 

checked their data was all correct before the 

data extract on the 30th June. 

We will now go through a process of data 

validation, so your co-operation in the 

correction of any Data Quality issues will be 

gratefullly received. 
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